It is important to take advice from your Intelligent Employment lawyer before suspending an employee. Depending on the circumstances, suspending or failing to suspend can create an unfair dismissal.
[TO BE TYPED ON LETTERHEADED NOTEPAPER]
[EMPLOYEE’S NAME]
[ADDRESS]
[DATE]
By [email] [registered post] [hand]

Dear [employee’s name]

Suspension pending disciplinary investigation
As you are aware, information has come to my attention to suggest that you have:  

· [details of alleged misconduct/gross misconduct;]


· [details of alleged misconduct/gross misconduct;]


· [details of alleged misconduct/gross misconduct].


I consider it necessary to suspend you due to the nature of the allegations against you[, your position of responsibility and influence in the business], to protect our business and to investigate the above allegations. 
Your suspension commenced on [date].

Your suspension does not constitute disciplinary action and no decision or assumptions have been made in respect of the allegations against you. I will continue to review the situation and will aim to make the period of suspension no longer than is necessary.
[During your suspension, we will continue to pay your salary and provide you with your contractual benefits, in the usual way.] 

During your suspension period you will continue to be employed by [employer’s name] and must comply with the terms and conditions of your employment. In particular, you are reminded that you must keep all commercially sensitive information confidential and refrain from communicating with colleagues, suppliers or customers or doing anything which could interfere with our investigation (unless previously authorised by me). You are required to be available to answer any work-related queries other than where you are absent on authorised absence.
As agreed with you, where asked or necessary we will inform those of your colleagues which need an explanation as to your absence that you have taken some holiday at short notice. 

You are required to assist us and co-operate in our investigations during this time and may be required to attend our premises for investigatory interviews or disciplinary meetings. Beyond meetings to which we invite you during your suspension you are not permitted to attend our premises or those of our suppliers or customers for any reason.

Access to our systems and any email account have been suspended and will remain suspended until you return to work.
[I may require that you return any property belonging to us until the investigation has been concluded.]
Your rights in respect of annual leave and any pre-arranged annual leave are unaffected by this suspension. If you become ill during any period of suspension the terms of our sickness absence policy will apply and you therefore may not be entitled to full pay during that period of suspension.
If you know of any documents, witnesses or information that you think will be relevant to the matters under investigation please let me know as soon as possible. 
Please read and ensure you understand our disciplinary policy, which is enclosed. Once the investigation is complete I will write to you to inform you whether I intend to hold a disciplinary hearing. If I consider that there are grounds for disciplinary action I will inform you of those grounds in writing and you will have the opportunity to state your case at the hearing in accordance with the disciplinary policy.

Please contact me with any queries that you have.
Yours sincerely,
[Name]

[Position]

For and on behalf of [organisation]
Encl: disciplinary policy

� You should take advice from your Halborns lawyer as to whether suspension should be paid (or there is the opportunity to avoid payment during suspension)





